From: Dick Lyster

To: Sager, John E - DNR

Subject: RE: Minocqua Cleaners updated GW Chem Table
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John: Good morning, wanted to send a quick note on Minocqua Cleaners. We installed the two
monitoring wells next to existing well B-12 last week. All went good, coordinated with Cully at
Lakeland and he was out a couple times. One well is a piezometer at 86 ft and the other well is a
water table well and we now have a well nest at the B-12 location with is in between the source
property and Muni Well #4. Attached is a picture of the new wells near B-12 on Pine Street. They
were developed but have not sampled them yet, will do that in the near future. Dick Lyster, MSA

Richard Lyster, PG, CPG | Team Leader
@ M SA . | MSA Professional Services, Inc.

100% Employee Owned

From: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 3:48 PM

To: Dick Lyster <dlyster@msa-ps.com>

Subject: RE: Minocqua Cleaners updated GW Chem Table

Good news. Thank you Dick.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4t st.

Superior, WI 54880

Phone: (715) 392-7822

Fax: (715) 392-7993

john.sager@wisconsin.gov

@ dnr.wi.gov

——

From: Dick Lyster <dlyster@msa-ps.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 2:54 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
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Subject: Minocqua Cleaners updated GW Chem Table

John: Good afternoon, in the recent contract approval the proposal said we would provide an
updated table after the sampling events. Attached is the updated groundwater chemistry with the
May 26, 2020 sample event included.

We sampled some wells that had not been sampled in a long time, the B-2 and B-8 well nests and B-
5and B-9. All those wells were “no detect” and that is good, they show the plume does not extend
past the B-8 area and also not over toward Muni #4.

We'll continue to assess the results and see what can tell. Thanks. Dick

Richard Lyster, PG, CPG | Team Leader
@ M SA MSA Professional Services, Inc.

100% Employee Owned
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